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Agenda 
October 2, 2008 

Tudor Area Community Council 
Rogers Park Elementary School – Library 

7:00 PM 
Call to order 

Approval of minutes  

Assembly report  

Guest Speakers  

Legislative report  

Federation of Community Councils report  

Old Business:   
New business:  Liquor License Transfer; Traffic Lights at MacInnes St.; TACC Addresses; TACC 
Future 

———————————————————————————————————————— 
Sample Letter on Liquor License Transfer (provided by Jacqueline Duke, License Clerk, MOA) 

“Re:  Transfer of Brown Jug, Inc. Licenses to Liquor Stores USA North, Inc. 
Dear Ms. Duke:  
This letter is written on behalf of the Tudor Community Council.  We received the ABC Board notice 
regarding the transfer of liquor licenses from Brown Jug, Inc. to Liquor Stores USA North, Inc. 
(“Liquor Stores”), in accordance with AS 04.11.525.  This letter is to inform the Municipality of 
Anchorage that we have no objection to the transfer of ownership and liquor licenses of the Brown Jug 
stores located within ½ mile of the boundaries of our community council. 
It is our understanding that this transfer affects the following license numbers: 114, 162, 169, 395, 686, 
1072, 1174, 1410, 1461, 1561, 1941, 1967, 3886, 4069, 4453, 4520, 4558 and 4775.  We understand 
that we have the right to object under AS 04.11.470 and we are waiving our right to do so at this time. 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  
Yours truly, 
Tudor Community Council 
By: 
Its:   ”  
———————————————————————————————————————— 

Tudor Area Community Council Contact Info 
We want to hear from you!  Contact me at: Anchorage Police Dept.  

Tudor Area Community Council Comm. Center (Dispatcher): 786-8900 
Sheli Dodson, Chair  
PO Box 230808 Emergency: 911 
Anchorage, AK 99523  
(907) 522-6436  or  sheli@gci.net  

Put Tudor Community Council in the subject line Code Violation Hotline  343-4141 
 
Good Neighbor Award:  A little recognition for being good-hearted and generous neighbor does 
wonders for an individual, a neighborhood and a community.  Therefore, the TACC gratefully accepts 
nominations from and about neighbors and community members in the TACC.  Please email the chair, 
Sheli Dodson, at sheli@gci.net to nominate your “Good Neighbor”. 
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